
From: Lois Lodge [lois.lodge@btopenworld.com]
Sent: jeudi 20 octobre 2005 13:59
To: SANCO MENTAL HEALTH
Subject: EU Green Paper on Mental Health

I was pleased to read the above Green Paper, which is eminently 
sensible and
appropriate in its approach.

My one constructive comment would be that the paper needs to have 
more
explicit recognition that mental ill-health effects more than just 
the
sufferer, and that carers and family/friends feel the impact. This 
impact
can be socioeconomic, or on their own mental health, or on their 
physical
health.

Dr Lois Lodge
Consultant in Public Health
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